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Terrie Gillen

From: Maureen McRae <momomcrae@earthlink.net>
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 12:26 PM
To: Board of Directors; Monty Schmitt
Subject: Repeal Ordinance #464

Dear Marin Water Board of Directors, 
 
Ordinance #464 is not in my best interest as a rate paying parcel owning customer of the District, Division II. 
 
I respectfully request that you repeal Ordinance #464 immediately. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Maureen McRae  
 
 
Maureen McRae 
 
 
35 Marine Drive 
San Rafael, CA 94901 
ph: 415-246-7156     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


